
NOTICE TO CONSUMERS OF SAN MIGUEL POWER ASSOCIATION 

The Board of Directors of San Miguel Power Association Inc. will be hearing public comment on 
proposed changes to its General Rules and Regulations and the Service and Line Extension Policies 
affecting all electric consumers during the Member Comment portion of their regular meeting to be held 
at 9:30 a.m. on September 23, 2014 at the SMPA Ridgway Office (720 North Railroad Street, Ridgway, 
CO) and at 9:30 a.m. on October 16, 2014 at the SMPA Nucla Office (170 W. 10th Ave, Nucla, CO) 

 

The revised Rules and Policies consolidate, amend and restate existing rules and policies regarding 
establishment of service, deposits, disconnections, billing, collections, disputes, notifications, changes to 
service, consumer complaints, meters, access, easements, inspections, pole attachments, extension of 
service and certain fees charged to consumers. 

 

Members may request copies of the proposed changes from the Ridgway office, 970-626-5549, or the 
Nucla office, 970-864-7311 and the changes are posted on SMPA’s website www.smpa.com 

The SMPA Board of Directors are expected to make a final decision on these policies at their meeting on 
October 16, 2014.  Written correspondence to the Board concerning these policies will be accepted at 
the following address:  ATTN:  SMPA Board of Directors, P.O. Box 1150, Ridgway, CO  81432.   

 

SAN MIGUEL POWER ASSOCIATION 

BY:  Kevin L. Ritter, General Manager/CEO 

 

 

 


